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LICENSING COMMITTEE 
 

You are summoned to a meeting of the Licensing Committee which will be held in the Council 

Chamber, Woodgreen, Witney, OX28 1NB on Tuesday, 19 October 2021 at 2.00 pm. 

 

 
Giles Hughes 

Chief Executive 

 

 

To: Members of the Licensing Committee 

 

Councillors: Norman MacRae MBE (Chairman), Steve Good (Vice-Chair), Mike Cahill, Owen 

Collins, Harry Eaglestone, Ted Fenton, Andy Graham, David Jackson, Lysette Nicholls, 

Alex Postan and Geoff Saul. 

 

Recording of Proceedings – The law allows the public proceedings of Council, Cabinet, and 

Committee Meetings to be recorded, which includes filming as well as audio-recording.  

Photography is also permitted. By participating in this meeting, you are consenting to be filmed. 

 

As a matter of courtesy, if you intend to record any part of the proceedings please let the 

Democratic Services officers know prior to the start of the meeting. 

 

http://www.westoxon.gov.uk/


 

 

 

AGENDA 
 

1.   Minutes of Previous Meeting (Pages 3 - 4) 

To approve the minutes of the meeting held on 28 May 2021. 

 

2.   Apologies for Absence and Temporary Appointments  

 

3.   Declarations of Interest  

To receive any declarations from Members of the Committee on any items to be 

considered at the meeting. 

 

4.   Chairman's Announcements  

Purpose: 

To receive any announcements from the Chairman of the Committee. 

 

5.   Gambling Act 2005 Statement of Principles (Policy) Review 2021 (Pages 5 - 80) 

Purpose 
 

To consider any issues raised in the consultation with stakeholders and the public on the 

Council’s Draft Revised Gambling Act 2005 Licensing Policy Statement and consider 

amendments to the Policy prior to adoption. 

 

Recommendation 

 

a) That the Committee considers the comments made during the consultation period 

and makes the appropriate recommendation to the Council in relation to the 

adoption of the Council’s revised Statement of Principles; and 

b) That the Council continues to adopt a “no- casino resolution” for inclusion in the 

published Gambling Act 2005 Licensing Policy Statement 

 

 


